MEMO# 9396

November 7, 1997

REQUEST FOR VIEWS ON CIRCUIT BREAKERS

[9396] November 7, 1997 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 59-97 RE: REQUEST FOR VIEWS ON CIRCUIT BREAKERS

_______ The

Securities and Exchange Commission has requested that the Institute provide its views on the New York Stock Exchange's circuit breaker procedures, which were triggered last Monday. Accordingly, we are requesting that members of the Institute's Board of Governors fill out the attached survey and return it to us by no later than Wednesday, November 12. Thank you for your help on this matter. Craig S. Tyle General Counsel Attachment

Source URL: https://icinew-stage.ici.org/memo-9396

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.